
Bratcher, Mike, EMNRD 

From: Amy Ruth <aruth@diversifiedfsi.com> 

Sent: Thursday, November 14, 2013 9:05 AM 

To: Bratcher, Mike, EMNRD 

Cc: Michael Patterson 

Subject: 2RP-1733 and 2RP-1734 Turner B North Battery 

Follow Up Flag: Follow up 

Flag Status: Completed 

Hi Mike! 

Linn has excavated the entire area underneath and around the bermed battery to 4 feet, and drilled the site in 3 

locations to confirm depth of impact. A reinforced liner was installed at 4 feet and the excavation was backfilled. The 

site was equipped with a new lined containment system and the facility was reconstructed within. The painters and 

welders are currently installing the last touches. I would like to talk with you about closing this site if possible though a 

work plan was not previously submitted. I would like to meet with you as soon as it is possible for you to review the 

data. Preferably by next week (Monday or Tuesday?), or sometime before Thanksgiving if you can manage that, sir. 

Thank you so much for your help!! 

Environmental Director 

Diversified Field Services, Inc. 

3412 N. Dal Paso 

Hobbs, NM 88240 

Office: (575)964-8394 

Mobile: (575)390-5454 

Fax: (575)964-8396 

"Nothing will work unless you do." -Maya Angelou 
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